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2nd December 2015 
 
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/15/11/08. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Please could you provide us with a list of patients in the Surrey and North Hampshire area 
who have been diagnosed with heart attack and have been taken to the local PCI centre for 
the last 3 years. We will need to know the arrival date of the patient, PCI centre/hospital that 
the patient was taken to, postcode of the patients address and town. 
 
Please see the attached spreadsheet which shows the first four digits of the post code from where 
the patient was picked up from. 
 
The attached data was compiled using MINAP (Myocardial Infarction National Audit Project) data, 
which records SECAmb incidents where patients were taken to hospital for pPCI consideration. 
There was an initial total of 2322 incidents for designated hospitals used in the Surrey/North Hants 
area, however 183 incidents were removed as either an incident number was not recorded or an 
incorrect incident number was quoted. 

I hope you find this information helpful.  
 
If, for whatever reason you are unhappy with our response, you are entitled to pursue any 
dissatisfaction through South East Coast Ambulance NHS Foundation Trust’s (SECAmb) Internal 
Review Procedure at: 
 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
40-42 Friars Walk 
Lewes 
East Sussex 
BN7 2XW 
Email:complaints@secamb.nhs.uk 
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Should you remain unhappy with the outcome of any such internal review , you may request a 
decision from the Information Commissioner at: 
  
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
  
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting the above 
reference number. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 

 


